
 

 

Homework – Year 5 and 6 

 

Reading  

Please can you listen to your child read at least 3 times a week for approximately 20 

minutes each time and log this in your child’s reading record card.  Reading is 

imperative in these year groups in the lead up to Year 6 SATs, as not only does it 

help the children with their reading, it helps them when reading longer math 

problems and has a fantastic impact on their writing too! 

 

Spelling 

Your child will receive spellings to learn each week which will be 

tested in school. Sometimes these might relate to the key words 

children need to learn for their year group and at other times, they 

might relate to spelling sounds they have been learning. 

 

Maths  

Your child will receive a Maths Knowledge Organiser as 

part of their maths homework and they will be regularly 

tested on this.  All of the information on it is imperative to 

their progress throughout the year. 

Please can your child bring their signed Maths Knowledge 

Organiser every Friday.  

 

Topic  

Your child can also choose to complete the 

suggested activities, from the year group’s 

topic overview sheet for extra dojo points.   

 

 

Year 6 

After Christmas, the children in Year 6 will receive additional homework up until 

SATs week to support them with their learning and to prepare them for their tests.  

  

 


